
        OES PTA Meeting 

February 13, 2019, 8:30 AM 

 

 

In Attendance 

Chris Kelly, Keith Eck, Brigitte Palmer, Kate Cote, Mimi Chou, Audra Hoebler, Nicole, White, Noorie Rae, 

Ellie Zaeda, Krystle Rosse, , Karen Rose, Joanie Duggan, Donna Karkarala, Rupa Shah, Miss Harmon, Miss 

Bouchino 

Parent focus night 

Enshin Karate wants to do a parent’s night out at their place.  at their place.  They would have Pizza.  $25 a 

child.  The proceeds or some of the proceeds would be donated to the PTA.   

Mimi will find out if there is a minimum. She will let them choose the date since it doesn’t matter to us.   

 

Spririt Wear 

Donna Karkarala.  Spoke with someone who can have an online store.  There is a 35 minimum purchase of any 

of the six items.  To make a profit we would have to add 10%.  One person we spoke with said doing it in the 

spring isn’t profitable.  We decided to do it but market it as a way for people to show their spirit for the 6th 

grade basket ball game. 5 week timeline.  2 week for online sales and then two weeks to deliver.  We will make 

the online store available the last two weeks in March to ensure the shirts are delivered in time for the 6th grade 

basketball game. 

Library Announcements 

Read across america 

• February 25th to march 1st.  There will be a week of featured books on the ptv each morning.  There will 

be a theme where you can dress up every day.  The last day will be Dr. Seauss. 

Book Fair March 25-29 

 

• Book Fair at end of March.  They have created a volunteer schedule and signup genius for the volunteers. 

• It will be the same week as variety show.  The library will be open from 5-8 on Wednesday that week for 

the book fair. 

• There is a wish list of books the teachers all fill out.  We will better advertise this so that more of the wish 

items are filled for the teachers. 

• PTA will do a sticker reminder for the BookFair night. 
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2019-20 PTA Board 

We will be forming a nominating committee at March meeting.  Election will be May.  So if you have 

ideas for nominating committee or someone that would be good for the board let Brigitte Palmer 

know. 

 

Spring Carnival 

The spring carnival will be held on May 31st.  We will change it up this year eliminating the silent 

auction, teacher experiences and kid raffle.  We will look into getting some bounce rentals or slides in 

addition to the indoor carnival games, DJ and facepainting.  With the addition of the bounce rental 

and/or slide we will probably have to raise the price of the tickets. 

 

We will send out a request for a volunteer to be the chair for the event.  If we don’t have a volunteer by March 

15th we will have to cancel the event. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 1  Puzzle Night 

March 13 PTA meeting 7pm 

April 5  Kindergarten Orientation 

April 26 6th Grade BBall 

May 31  Spring Carnival – no silent action 

 


